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National expectation 97% 

 

Congratulations to Years Reception, 1, 2 & 5 for 

achieving 100% attendance this week. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Values for Life: Forgiveness 

 

British Values:  Mutual Respect 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Follifoot School: 
  

13th July, Follifete, 12noon – 4pm 

16th July, Year 6 Leavers Service at 9.30am 

18th July, End of term, school closes at 2.30pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 

 

 Follifoot 

Year 
Group 

This week Last Week 

Recep 100% 100% 

Year 1 100% 95.83% 

Year 2 100% 100% 

Year 3 75% 90.48% 

Year 4 83.33% 86.67% 

Year 5 100% 100% 

Year 6 94.79% 98.96% 

 

Our Worship Themes 

 

 

Dates for the diary 
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Parking 
Drop off and pick up times can be very busy, could I 
please remind everyone the yellow zig zag markings 
outside school indicate the part of the road where 
motorists should not wait, stop or park a vehicle. This 
is for the safety of everyone.  

Road Safety Talk 
Chrystal the sustainable travel officer from NYCC came 
in on Tuesday to talk to the KS1 children about road 
safety.  
 
We learnt that you must check for cars before crossing 
the road and not to wear headphones or be on your 
phone as you won't hear any cars. You have to try and 
not get distracted as you need to be concentrating.  
We enjoyed learning about road safety in fact we loved 
it!-Years 1&2 
 

 

 
 

 
 
We are excited to share the news that the Federation 
has been awarded the Silver Award for PSHE and 
Emotional Health and Wellbeing, from The Healthy 
Schools Partnership.  North Yorkshire also said “It was 
a very good submission and shows your schools 
commitment to the health and wellbeing of the whole 
school community”. 
 
Wellbeing Day 
The children at Follifoot enjoyed a full day centred 
around well-being on Wednesday.  In the morning, we 
took part in a yoga session with the wonderful Helen 
which was both invigorating and relaxing.  In the 
afternoon, the children took part in three different 
activities: creating a fairy garden with Mrs Long, dot 
painting on rocks / tiles with Mrs McCann and weaving 
with Mrs Bromley.  It was a relaxing day full of chatter 

and kindness.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

General School News 
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Gardening Club 
We would like to invite all parents and carers to come 
and look at our school garden on Tuesday 15th July at 
3.30pm, so the children who attend gardening club can 
share all the great work that has taken place over the 
last term.  Everyone is welcome to come along!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

FEAST-activities for children and young people for 
the school holidays 
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Summer Reading Challenge 2025! 

 

Children can once again sign up for the Summer 

Reading Challenge at their local library during the 

holidays. This year the theme is Story Garden and 

is all about firing up imagination through the power 

of reading and creative expression.  

The challenge for children is to read 6 library books 

of their choice. They will be able to collect special 

stickers and prizes along the way – everyone who 

finishes will receive a medal and a certificate. Any 

child aged 4 to 11 can join in and the challenge 

runs from Saturday 12th July until Saturday 6th 

September.  

There will also be a fantastic programme of 

activities in libraries all summer, many of them free, 

to go with the challenge – families can find out 

what’s happening locally by contacting their library, 

on local library Facebook pages and on our 

webpages: Summer Reading Challenge | North 

Yorkshire Council 

 

 

Children’s Photography Competition 

 

 

 

 

Community News 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.northyorks.gov.uk%2Fleisure-tourism-and-culture%2Flibraries%2Fsummer-reading-challenge&data=05%7C02%7CAdele.Duffield%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C5ce7fe09c7fd47b9e05808dc9f3c886d%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638560329536023540%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=f5nnwND5R%2FXMXvs6ajIW5v6kKpSqvEJJle%2FKV5x6uig%3D&reserved=0
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